APRIL 2017 NEWSLETTER

ELLACOMBE C OF E ACADEMY &
LITTLE STARS CHILDCARE CENTRE

Head of Academy Update

Dear Parents,

What a truly special month we've had, with so many enriching experiences and events we've
taken part in at Ellacombe C of E Academy. It has been wonderful to hear of the great fun the
children have had and I can say that on behalf of all the staff in school, we continue to have our
buckets brimming with pride because of our stunning children, wherever we go.

Our Parent Partnership continues to grow and we were thrilled at the wonderful support for
our many events again this month. Thank you for your feedback during our Parent
Consultations, we were delighted that you found them so helpful and supportive in being
involved in your child’s education. Once again you told us how valuable you found the online
booking system, along with the créche and yummy refreshments provided by our PTFA. Our
Easter services were again awe inspiring and demonstrated what incredibly supportive families
we are blessed to have. Please do have a look at the celebration of these events (with those
bucket filling bonnets) within the C of E newsletter.

As a school family, we at Ellacombe C of E Academy, have so many partnerships which create
our vibrant and exciting curriculum and these have dazzled and sparkled so brightly that we
wanted to share many of these with you in this newsletter. Our vision at the Learning
Academy Partnership, is to work together so that we continually develop our provision so that
it provides the very best for all our our children and families. The LAP Choir and Samba Bands
are a phenomenal example of this and their performance at the Torbay Schools Festival of
Performing Arts was described on the night by the reviewers as ‘Outstanding’ Please read on
to find out more about this amazing professional performance.

We've been thrilled by the feedback from our Little Stars children and families about what a
wonderful experience the children are having whilst hosted at one of our partnership schools,
Warberry. This truly shows the shared values of all, to work together to be the best we can, the
photos on twitter of the children playing and learning together really are bucket filling! Our
older children have been busy with other children from our Partnership Schools and travelling
far and wide, including Ethos Days, Sound Training, Y2 Buccaneers topic, Maths Challenge
Days and working with TUFC Charitable Trust as part of Easter Club.

We are thrilled to be able to work together to offer our children the very best experiences and
outcomes that we can.

Mrs Semments,
Head of Academy
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Events and dates for your diary

26 April 17
6 —8May 17
8 May 17
w/c15 &

22 May 17
16 May 17

EYFS Forest and Beach Trip
Year 6 PGL

Year Six SATS Week
KS1SATS

Meet the EYFS Teacher

3.30 — 4.30pm

Meet the EYFS Teacher

3.30 — 4.30pm

EYFS Induction Day 10.30am

25May 17

23 May 17
w/c 12 June 17 Year 1 Phonics Screening

19 June 17 Class Photos—Ward Hendry
19 June 17 E Safety Week

22 June 17 Sports Day (KS1 am and KS2 pm
further details will be in future
newsletters)

29 June 17 RESERVE Sports Day
w/c 3rd July 17 End of Year Reports Published

4 July 17 EYFS Induction Teddy Bear
Tea 2- 3pm

7 July 17
10—12 July 17 Year 6 Young Spirit Residential
10 & 12 July 17 Parent Consultations

19 July 17
21 July

22 July 17

Summer Fayre

Year 6 Leavers Production
Year 6 Leavers Service

Leavers Service Assembly

Welcome
A warm welcome to Brooke Leigh, Brody,
Taylor, Jane and Jude who join us at Little
Stars.
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Welcome to new members of
our School Family

On behalf of all at Ellacombe C of E Academy,
we would like to extend a warm welcome to
the new members of our Team.

Mrs Quick is joining us as
our Designated Safeguarding
Lead. Mrs Quick is very
experienced and is delighted
to be joining our team who
are dedicated to ensuring all
our children have the very
best start in their lives by
working with families.

Miss Guest has already

taken up her role as part of
our support staff, working
predominantly within
EYFS, who are thrilled to
welcome a new member of
the team who brings with
her experience from

working in a nursery
setting.

Miss Cavanna will be joining us at the start of
May as part of our Family Support Team.
Many of the children have already met Miss
Cavanna as she led a workshop for the Year 5
children, sharing her knowledge and
experience of working with children. Having
worked in Torbay for several years, Miss
Cavanna was drawn by our vision and values
of working together to empower excellence
for all of our children.




